Public Service Commission of Utah-Water Dept.
160 E. Broadway
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

March 6, 2010

RE: Docket No. 09-2440-04

In the Matter of the Request for a Rate
Increase of Hidden Creek Water Company

We, the Customers for Hidden Creek Water Pursuant to Sections 63-G-4-301 and 54-7-15 hereby
exercise our rights as an "aggrieved party" to request an agency view or rehearing on this Order
by filing this request within 30 days of the order of February 9th, 2010. We just received this
order on the 4th of March which means we are being given only 5 days to respond and we do not
believe we have enough time to access or comply with all the requirement of Sections
63G-4-401 and 63G-4-403 of the Utah Code and Utah Rules of Appellate Procedure. We do
argue herein though that we, the Customers of Hidden Creek Water, were not give proper nor
adequate notice to respond to either the Hearing that took place on Jan. 20, 2010 nor the Order
given on February 9th, 2010.

The signatures on this letter represent over 1/2 of the Customers in this Water District (we have
only had 2 days to respond to this Order as most of us did not receive this Docket information
until March 4, 2010 and some Customers are out of town).

We the undersigned hereby request that we be given the opportunity to be heard before this
commission regarding a proposed 300% or so increase in our water costs from Hidden Creek
Water. We are prepared to submit the proper paperwork or appear at a hearing within the next 15
days.

Thank you for this consideration.
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